
                                                                                     
 
 
Project DAWN (Deaths Avoided With Naloxone) is a community-based overdose education and naloxone 
distribution program that was created as a way to combat Ohio’s opioid overdose epidemic. Naloxone (also 
known as Narcan) is a medication that can reverse an overdose caused by an opioid drug (fentanyl, heroin, or 
prescription pain medications). When administered during an overdose, Naloxone blocks the effects of opioids 
on the brain and quickly restores breathing.  
 
It takes less than 15 minutes to obtain a kit that could save a life. Attendees learn to:  

• Recognize the signs and symptoms of overdose  
• Distinguish between different types of overdose  
• Perform rescue breathing  
• Call emergency medical services  
• Administer intranasal Naloxone  

 
The kit includes:  

• 2 - 4mg doses of Naloxone Nasal Spray   
   

  
  
Obtaining a Project DAWN kit:  
  
1) Watch the “Naloxone Project DAWN training video”on YouTube: https://youtu.be/dBF0ovVWPYc   
2) Call Jamie Decker or Brittney Nye at Hancock Public Health 419-424-7420 (or email 
jdecker@hancockph.com / bnye@hancockph.com ) to answer a few simple questions and arrange safe pick 
up or delivery of your kit.  

 
OR 

If you would prefer to receive your kit by mail, visit https://www.naloxoneforall.org/hro  to receive a free kit 
from Harm Reduction Ohio.  
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